
RISING FRESHMEN PARENT NIGHT 

Tuesday, March 26 at 6p.m. 

MCHS AUDITORIUM 

 
Parents of current 8th grade students are invited to attend Freshmen Parent 

Night at Madison County High School on Tuesday, March 26 at 6p.m.  

Valuable information will be provided about:  

• Transition from middle school to high school 

• 4 X 4 Block Schedule  

• Course Selection         

• Grading and SOL Testing        

• Graduation Requirements  

• College and Career Exploration  

• Changes and Challenges of Adolescence and High School, and  

• MUCH MORE!!  

Please join us as we welcome the 

Class of 2023! 

 


